
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, November 1, 2021 
 
Parent/Guardian and Teacher Conferences-Sign-up OPEN NOW 
 
This year at Ross Road we are trying something a little bit different. Families 
will be able to book a conference to meet with their child’s classroom 
teacher before report cards are published in December. This conference 
provides an opportunity for students, parents/guardians to collectively 
reflect on student learning early in the year. The emphasis is on goal-setting 
and student self-reflection. Early dismissal dates are Nov 16, 17, and 18 at 
1:50pm. 
Please read the information below that provides step-by-step instructions on 
how to sign up. If you cannot make any of the times your child’s teachers 
has scheduled, please contact the teacher directly by email. Sign-up will 
close on Sunday Nov 14. After that time, you will need to contact your child’s 
teacher directly. We are able to have in-person meetings. Teachers may offer 
in-person, virtual or a hybrid model. Your child’s classroom teacher will 
provide more specific details on what to expect and how to prepare. 
 
How to prepare for a conference: 

• Ask your child what they love about school, what is going well, and 
what they feel particularly proud of 

• Ask them what things are harder and what strategies they are using 
to deal with those areas that require further growth 

• Finally, set a goal with your child 
• For any in-person meetings please use the outside classroom door to 

enter/exit, wear a mask and complete the daily health check (QR 
code) (for an upstairs classroom adults may enter and exit at the 
main entrance) 

• Conferences are now open for sign-up 
 
LINK: 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/RossRoadElementary@sd44O365
.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 
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If you need assistance please contact the office staff at rossroad@sd44.ca 
 
 


